

## Public Schools of Edison Township

312 PIERSON AVENUE \* EDISON, NEW JERSEY 08837 TELEPHONE (732) 452-4900 FAX (732) 452-4993

Bernard F. Bragen, Jr., Ed.D. Superintendent of Schools

February 1, 2021

Dear School Community,

As a clarification to my previous message, tomorrow will be a traditional snow day. All schools will be closed tomorrow for all staff and students, and no remote classes will be held tomorrow.

Enjoy the day with your family.

Sincerely,

Bernard F. Bragen, Jr., Ed.D

Superintendent of Schools